November 24, 2021
RE: Master Plan for the City of Rochester — 63 Day Review Period

Dear Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that the City of Rochester City Council has approved the distribution of a
Draft Community Master Plan. Consistent with the provisions of the Michigan Planning
Enabling Act, as amended, the City of Rochester Planning Commission is providing this notice.
The draft is available for your review and comment pursuant to Public Act 33 of 2008, the
Michigan Planning Enabling Act. It can be accessed at https://rochestermasterplan.org/. Upon
review, you may submit comments on the plan via the website, or directly to Michelle Bennett,
the planning consultant, at mbennett@bria2.com. The 63-day review period will end

on January 25, 2022 and will be followed by a public hearing with the Planning Commission at a
date to be determined.

Thank you for your cooperation in this regard.

Sincerely,
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Dennis McGee, Chair
City of Rochester Planning Commission



